
Upcoming Events

• 3/29 | Good Friday, No School

• 4/4 and 4/5 | Nemo Musical

• 4/8  |  Begin April Break for all programming.

 

To join the virtual NH family meeting (4.1.24) 
follow the steps below:

1. Download the Microsoft Teams App Store 
on Google Play Store

2. Join with a meeting ID
3. Enter a meeting ID and meeting passcode

This is our ID:
278 019 328 179

This is our passcode:
ZhZrQT

March 22 | 2024 Principal Foster and AP Carmody

NH School HoursDear Nathan Hale Families,

Please find important reminders within this 
newsletter. If you are interested in volunteering, 
please contact us for opportunities; and a 
reminder that we have employment 
opportunities for paraprofessionals, bilingual 
tutors and other positions that are on our district 
website;
https://www.newlondon.org

Sincerely,
Principal Foster

NH Virtual Meetings

NHAMS Musical

NATHAN HALE ARTS MAGNET SCHOOL

LUNCH MENU!FACEBOOK!

37 BEECH DRIVE
860-447-6060

NLPS APP!WEBSITE!!

School hours are from 8:20am – 
3:04pm. Every Wednesday will be 
early release for students at 
2:24pm. School doors open at 
8:10am, doors close at 8:30am (for 
walkers). Students who arrive after 
8:30am will use the main entrance 
for late arrival. Visitors should carry 
identification and credentials. All 
parents and guardians are 
encouraged to alert staff of any 
changes to their student’s arrival or 
dismissal plans as soon as possible. 
Thank you for partnering to provide 
for our students. 

"Finding Nemo, Kids" is almost 
here! Fourth and fifth grade 
students have been rehearsing 
since December to prepare a lively 
and engaging musical production 
for our community. In this story, a 
small clownfish, named Nemo, 
goes missing from the ocean. 

Performances will take place on 
Thursday, April 4th and Friday, 
April 5th at 7:00pm at The Garde 
Arts Center in New London. 
Tickets must be reserved through 
The Garde's website but are free 
of charge. Please see the ticket 
reservation link: 

https://gardearts.org/events/nha
ms-finding-nemo/ 

We hope to see you there!

Student Of The Month: Xinran 
Huang. The First Grade Team is 
excited to announce Xinran “Tao 
Tao”  Huang as Student of The 
Month.  Xinran is an enthusiastic 
student who excels by learning 
through the Arts.  Xinran makes 
connections during class discussions 
and is always excited to learn new 
words. Xinran arrives at school ready 
to learn, exemplifying our ARTS 
expectations. She is creative, 
thoughtful and kind. 

Congratulations, Xinran! Keep Up the 
Great Work!

https://gardearts.org/events/nhams-finding-nemo/
https://gardearts.org/events/nhams-finding-nemo/


NATHAN HALE ARTS MAGNET SCHOOL

This coming school year (SY24-25), the district is planning to expand its offerings to include 
the following programs and services that can be found on our webpage at: 
https://www.newlondon.org/families/early-childhood-program-options. 

The lottery application for 2024-2025 school year is open. You can find a number of answers 
at https://www.newlondon.org/magnet/magnet-faq. Our website will highlight multiple 
aspects of our district and its programs. We hope that you enjoy it as much as we do! 
www.newlondon.org. Download and use BlackBoard Reach at 
https://www.newlondon.org/families/mobile-app.

Upcoming art shows this spring!

Lyman Allyn Art Museum 2024 Student Exhibition 
April 26-May 19, 2024
Opening Reception: Friday, April 26th 5:00-7:00 p.m. Light refreshments will be provided by 
NHAMS for the opening reception. 

Details for artwork drop-off/pick up:
• Drop off: Tuesday, 4/23 
• Pick up: TBD

Description: The Lyman Allyn Art Museum is proud to present its annual exhibition by the 
students of the Nathan Hale Arts Magnet School in the Glassenberg Gallery. Students, 
parents, teachers, families, and art enthusiasts of all ages are invited to explore artwork 
created by young artists, grades K-5. Artworks in a variety of media will be included in the 
exhibit. A visual delight, this exhibit showcases student talent, creativity and critical 
thinking. Come see the wonderful masterpieces creates by the talented Nathan Hale 
students! The Lyman Allyn Art Museum offers free admission to all Nathan Hale students, 
their families and all New London residents.

Mystic Museum of Art 2024 Young at Art
May 4 @ 11:00 a.m.-June 2 @ 5:00 p.m., 2024

Details for artwork drop-off/pick up:
• Drop off: Friday, 4/26 from 12:00-4:00 p.m. Saturday, 4/27 from 12:00-4:00 p.m.
• Pick up: By appointment, June 3 - 5

Description:
Since 1981, Young at Art has given local artist aged eighteen and under the opportunity to 
have their artwork installed and displayed in a museum setting. Young at Art is part of 
MMoA’s commitment to fostering creativity in the community, enriching children’s lives 
through art and art education.

Opening Reception:
Saturday, May 4, 1:00–3:00 p.m. Award Ceremony at 2:00 p.m.

https://www.newlondon.org/families/early-childhood-program-options
https://www.newlondon.org/magnet/magnet-faq
http://www.newlondon.org/
https://www.newlondon.org/families/mobile-app
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